CHAN SUI KI (LA SALLE) COLLEGE

4 SHEUNG WO STREET, HOMANTIN,
KOWLOON, HONG KONG.
TEL : 27118175
FAX : 27621550
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10" March, 2021 Circular No.: 20057
Dear Parents/Guardians,

Last School Day for Secondary Six

25™ March 2021 is the last school day for Secondary Six. The school will distribute the academic
reports to the students. Besides, a brief ceremony will be held to farewell the students. All
Secondary Six students are requested to be seated in the school hall before 2:25 p.m. The whole

session will end around 3:30 p.m.
For enquiries, please do not hesitate to contact the General Office at 2711 8175.

Thank you for your attention.

Lee Tiﬁg Leung
Principal
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